
October 25, 2007

Dear Lower School Parents,

LREI’s Halloween Fair is right around the corner!  The event takes place at the
Thompson Street Athletic Center, 145 Thompson Street (between West Houston
and Prince).  The fair has an ancient Egyptian theme this year and I’m sure it will
be fun and sensitive to children of all ages. Thanks to the many parents who
worked hard to make the fair a great time for everyone.  A special thanks to Pam
Dalton and Zoe Picayo who have been working behind the scenes for weeks to
make the fair a reality.  I encourage you all to attend with your children and their
friends.  The fair will be held on Sunday, October 28th, from 1:00PM – 4:00PM.

At school, we will follow our regular schedule - even on the 31st - no costumes,
candy or trick-or-treating, please!  During their daily meetings, classes do talk
about things that may be scary or fun, real or pretend, and may even share some
singing, cooking or artwork as this fits within their schedules.

Have a wonderful Halloween.  I hope to see you at the FAIR!

Yours truly,

Sharon


